
From: eric & judy walker [ejdwalker@powerup.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 24 July 2001 10:25 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board Inquiry

The Secretary,
Senate Environment, Communications, Info Tech & the Arts References Committee,
S157, Parliament House,
Canberra ACT 2600.

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Senate Inquiry into methods of appointment to the ABC Board.

I am writing to express my concern at the present system of appointment to the ABC
Board.

The present system of appointments  is clearly unsatisfactory, in that it allows the
government of the day to stack the board with political sympathisers. This can lead to
efforts by Board members to influence staff appointments and programming at the ABC in
line with present governmemnt policy.

To fulfill its Charter our national broadcaster must be independent of government and
commercial influence. Board members must be appointed on the basis of merit and
commitment to independent and comprehensive national public broadcasting, not for their
allegiance to the government of the day.

I look forward to the outcomes of the Inquiry.

Yours faithfully,

Eric Walker

Eric & Judy Walker, 61 Nioka Street, Brookfield 4069. Ph: 07 3374 1505




